
 

Weather and Seasons: 

Autumn 1 

PE 
We will continue our 
Tuesday and Friday PE 
sessions - focussing on 
movement, jumping 
and landing safely. As 
well as our Friday 
sessions led by NUFC 
Foundation.  
 

PSHE/RE 
In PSHE we will be learning about dangers and 
how to keep ourselves safe and who our 
trusted adults are.  
Whilst in RE we will be learning about the 
Christian story of Christmas and its traditions. 

ICT 
This half term we will be continuing to practise 
logging on as well as learning about algorithms 
and using turtle programmes. 
 

Art/DT 
In art the children will 
continue to learn how using 
warm and cold colours can 
affect the look and feel of a 
painting and then apply this 
to their own artwork. 
While in DT we will make 
wind socks and weather 
stations.  

History 
In History we will look at ‘Toys’ and how they 

have changed over time, thinking about 

advances in technology and the invention of 

plastic. 

 
Geography 

In Geography we will look at the weather and 
the changing seasons. We will think about the 
different clothes that are suitable for different 
weathers and how weather effects certain 
jobs. 
 

Music 
In music we will be practising 
our songs for our Christmas 
Performance. 
 

Science 
As Scientific Superstars, we will think about 
‘Seasonal Changes’ and order the months of 
the year as well as the seasons. We will go for 
a walk to spot some of the signs of Autumn 
and Winter as well as matching clothes to 
weather. 
We will also be creating our own weather 
stations. 
 

Maths 
We will continue to work 
within 0 – 20 using part, 
whole models and bar models 
to represent addition and 
subtraction, as well as word 
problems. 
We will then think about 2D 
and 3D shapes, as well as 
naming and describing them. 
 

English 
The children are making good progress with their 
reading and it is brilliant to see so many books 
being read at home. Keep it up! 
We will  continue to work on our phonics 
knowledge and work in 2 groups, a phase 3 and a 
phase 5 to ensure we are all developing.  
We will continue to develop our writing skills to 
ensure we are listening to all the sounds in words 
and using finger spaces to separate our words.  


